
To: jfwpasteur@gmail.com
Subject: Employee Voting - Your Decision Matters

Hello, PGA Tour Team,

As the election approaches, I would like to extend a message to eligible voters within our
organization. Each one of you has the opportunity to participate in the democratic process.
Voting is one of the most important privileges held by a U.S. citizen and I hope you will fulfill
your civic duty.

No matter which candidate you support, you must make an informed decision on who you want
to represent our great country.

As I continue to stress the importance of voting, I would like to offer the following benefit on
behalf of myself and the organization. If you choose to vote, the day you visit the polls will be
yours. Once you have submitted your ballot, send your direct supervisor an email telling them
you have done so, and you may have the rest of the day off.

I appreciate you all and hope that this message has influenced you to participate. Remember that
your decision matters.

Best,
Jay Monahan
Commissioner
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